The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Indian Reservation

Elections Office

Post Office Box 1150. Nespelem, WA 99155
(509) 634-2151](509) 634-2121 | (509) 634-2074 | Fax: (509) 634-2152

April 16,2024

IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE

In regards to the social media rumor about the selected poll site for Omak District:
Omak Head Start building not being finished and/or cleared for usage; it has been
confirmed, with the Project Manager, that the building will be cleared for usage for the
sole purpose of conducting the 2024 Omak District Primary Poll Voting on May 4, 2024
from 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM.

Please take note, this is not in any form an opening event; please do not attempt to
tour the building during poll voting. An official opening event will be scheduled at

another date/time. Thank you for your cooperation and participation.

Sincerely,

2024 Election Staff



